
Important Announcement
Houston library location will close 
effective Monday, September 22, to 
complete the moving process.  The 
New Library will open the first part of 
October.  Date to be announced.
Feel free to use one of our other 
branches in Cabool, Licking or 
Summersville.  For special needs call us 
at 417-967-2258 or email 
texascountylibrary@gmail.com


